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May 2, 1988 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

My apologies for the delay in responding to your recent letter 
concerning your reception of our station in Pennsylvania. The 
station is preparing for its FCC License Renewal Application and 
it has been quite busy recently. 

From the description of the programming you heard on the morning 
of April 14, it was indeed Lite 102 you heard. We have changed 
the call letters and programming to a 100% simulcast operation with 
WJLT-FM. That became effective February 1, 1988. Also, Joe Beail, 
who was station manager for the past 12 years, moved on to a similar 
position at WKEU in Griffin, GA on February 1 as well. 

It is quite interesting that our station can be heard clearly from 
some 260 miles away. It sounds like you have a keen ear for distant 
stations. I would be interested in knowing what other stations you 
hear from your "listening post." 

Consider this letter a confirmation of your reception on WJLT on 
810 KHz. I look forward to hearing from you again. Best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

C. Mark Garwood 
Operations Manager 
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